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Mr. William R. Smith CONSERVATION GOMMISSION

Deputy Director

Colo. 0il & Gas Commission
Room 312 - State Services Bldg.
1525 Sherman St.

Denver, Colorado 80203

Dear Mr. Smith:

We have received your letter of March 10 regarding
Whitacre #2 and your concern about the road washing
through.

Mr. Umbach is out-of-town until March 22, so I

have sent a copy of your letter tg_MgL_gg%gIQl;Qn4,ﬂﬂ
Sterling, Colorado who is overseeing the Whitacre
wells and in charge of pumping operations.

He is to notify Mr. Umbach on his return, at which
time Mr. Umbach will answer your letter himself.

I just wanted you to understand the delay in answer-
ing your pertinent questions.

Sincerely yours,
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(Mrs.) Robin Bowler
Secfetary to Mr. Umbach
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